
 

 

November 21, 2014 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing this letter to express my delight in the services provided by Daniel Thornton as 

Assistant Unit Production Manager on the production The Dovekeepers.  

I was consistently impressed by both Mr. Thornton’s attitude towards his work and his 

performance on the job. He always handled his responsibilities in a professional and friendly 

manner, and helped maintain a safe and positive work environment. 

I give Mr. Thornton the highest possible recommendation, and wish him all the best in his future 

endeavours.  

 

 

 
 

 


